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30 June 2025 
 

K-2 Athletics Carnival 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Lethbridge Park Public School will be holding the annual K-2 Athletics Carnival on the school grounds on 
Tuesday 5th August. The K-2 Athletics Carnival will occur in the middle session from 11.30am. Encouraging 
student involvement in these events ensures we send the right message about getting active, having fun, and 
maintaining a healthy lifestyle. The focus of these events is on participation. Family support is appreciated, as 
we encourage all students to get involved and have fun with their peers.  

When: Tuesday 5th August 2025 

Where: Lethbridge Park Public School 

Cost: Nil 

Spectators: Parents/carers are welcome to support their child/children at the event and are 
encouraged to wear the colour of their child’s sporting house. Parents/carers will 
be asked to remain in the designated parent/carer area in Area 1. 
 

Arrival time for 
parents/carers 

Parents/carers are to enter through the front gates (Copeland Rd) and are 
required to sign-in using the QR codes that will be located on the gates.  
Please arrive at 11:30am. 
All parents will be required to leave the school site at the end of the event. 

 
The K-2 Athletics Carnival will commence promptly at 11:30am. It will conclude at approximately 1:15pm. 
Students are encouraged to wear appropriate sports clothes in the colour of their sports house.  
Please ensure that appropriate shoes are worn for the event as student safety is important. 
 
We look forward to seeing all our students participating and having our community cheer on and support the 
competitors. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 

 

 
 

 
Miss Hendy & Mrs Dewhurst 
K-2 Athletics Carnival Organisers 

 
                    

 
     Miss Medcalf    
     Assistant Principal   
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